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The Mustard Seed Looking to Hire 40 Full-Time Shelter Support Workers at Hiring Fair  
  

Edmonton, AB – As the winter weather begins to take hold, The Mustard Seed is expanding its shelter 
program so more people have access to a warm place to take refuge from the cold. The Mustard Seed is 

looking to hire 40 full-time shelter support staff for our new Commonwealth and Wetaskiwin shelters at 
our Hiring Fair on December 6.  
 

“Filling this essential front-line position will help keep our community’s most vulnerable safe and cared 
for this winter,” says Dean Kurpjuweit, Chief Regional Officer for The Mustard Seed.  
 

Front-line staff work directly with community members experiencing homelessness or poverty. A Shelter 

Support Worker works closely with The Mustard Seed’s participants accessing the Shelter Program, 
encouraging and supporting them in their journey and directing them to The Mustard Seed’s programs 
and services. Shelter Support Worker’s respond to participant needs on an ongoing basis and ensure 

they are supported and cared for.  
 

All those interested in applying are encouraged to go to the Hiring Fair on December 6 from 9 a.m. 
to 2 p.m. at The Mustard Seed’s Community Support Centre (10568 114 St NW) OR apply online 

at www.theseed.ca/careers. Attendees will need to bring proof of eligibility to work in Canada and proof 
of vaccination.   

  
 
About The Mustard Seed:  

The Mustard Seed is a Christian non-profit organization that has been caring for individuals experiencing 
homelessness and poverty since 1984. Operating in five cities across Alberta and British Columbia, The 

Mustard Seed is a supportive haven where people can have their physical, mental, and spiritual needs 
met and grow toward greater health and independence.   
TheSeed.ca  
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